
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We hope you can join us for the first annual Senior only All-Star Volleyball game, which will be held 
Saturday, December 2, 2023 at 11 a.m. at Wheeler Field House. This game has been put in place to 
showcase our talented volleyball student athletes across our high schools.  
 
Click here to purchase tickets: https://gofan.co/event/1258634?schoolId=TX27288 

 
 
 

https://gofan.co/event/1258634?schoolId=TX27288

